
Mark Rostron <markgrostron@gmail.com>

TAG Minutes
6 messages

Mark Rostron <markgrostron@gmail.com> 22 October 2010 at 10:02
To: Robert Mattock <Robert.Mattock@guildford.gov.uk>
Cc: "david.williams-wynn93" <david.williams-wynn93@ntlworld.com>

Hi Bob

Could you email me a copy of the minutes of the last two TAG meetings?

Thanks
Mark

Peter Muir <Peter.Muir@guildford.gov.uk> 22 October 2010 at 11:46
To: markgrostron@gmail.com
Cc: Robert Mattock <Robert.Mattock@guildford.gov.uk>, Chris Woodhatch <Chris.Woodhatch@guildford.gov.uk>

Dear Mr Rostron,

 

As Bob is out of the office this week, this will have to wait for his return next week.

 

Yours sincerely,

 

Peter Muir

Licensing Compliance Officer

Environmental Health & Licensing Services

Tel: 01483 444110

Fax: 01483 444546

peter.muir@guildford.gov.uk

Guildford
Borough
Council

http://www.guildford.gov.uk

 

From: Robert Mattock 
Sent: 22 October 2010 10:03
To: Peter Muir
Subject: FW: TAG Minutes

 

------------------------------------------- 
From: Mark Rostron[SMTP:MARKGROSTRON@GMAIL.COM] 

https://mail.google.com/mail/?view=cm&fs=1&tf=1&to=peter.muir@guildford.gov.uk
http://www.guildford.gov.uk/
https://mail.google.com/mail/?view=cm&fs=1&tf=1&to=SMTP%3AMARKGROSTRON@GMAIL.COM


Sent: Friday, October 22, 2010 10:02:58 AM 
To: Robert Mattock 
Cc: david.williams-wynn93 
Subject: TAG Minutes 
Auto forwarded by a Rule

[Quoted text hidden]

This email and any attachments may be confidential and privileged. If you have received this message in error, please (a) notify the sender
immediately, (b) destroy this email and any attachments, and (c) do not use, copy, and/or disclose this email or any attachments to any
person. The contents of this email may not reflect Guildford Borough Council policy. In the event of a technical difficulty with this
communication, please contact the ICT Service Desk on 01483 444906.
All emails and attachments sent and received by Guildford Borough Council employees are stored by the Cryoserver forensic compliance
system and are monitored to prevent misuse of the Council's networks. Further information about Cryoserver can be found at
www.cryoserver.com.
Guildford Borough Council regularly updates virus software to ensure as far as possible that its networks are free of viruses. However, you
will need to check this message and any attachments for viruses as Guildford Borough Council can take no responsibility for any computer
virus that might be transferred by this email.

Mark Rostron <markgrostron@gmail.com> 27 October 2010 at 14:50
To: Robert Mattock <Robert.Mattock@guildford.gov.uk>

Hi Bob

Could you email a copy, and also a copy of Councillor Westlakes action points?

Thanks
Mark
[Quoted text hidden]

Mark Rostron <markgrostron@gmail.com> 28 October 2010 at 10:17
To: Robert Mattock <Robert.Mattock@guildford.gov.uk>, Sheridan Westlake <Sheridan.Westlake@guildford.gov.uk>
Cc: "david.williams-wynn93" <david.williams-wynn93@ntlworld.com>, n_razaq@hotmail.co.uk, ejaz7860@hotmail.com,
Sas <sasanguildford@yahoo.co.uk>

Hi Bob and Councillor Westlake

On reflection, I will widen my request to include a copy of the minutes for the last two TAG meetings, Councillor
Westlake's action points, and both your handwritten notes from the last two TAG meetings.

In view of the existing delay could you email these to me by Friday, otherwise I will submit a freedom of information
act request.

Thanks
Mark Rostron
[Quoted text hidden]

Mark Rostron <markgrostron@gmail.com> 8 November 2010 at 15:04
To: Bob Parry <rptaxi@hotmail.co.uk>

[Quoted text hidden]

Admin apex247 <admin@apex247.com> 8 March 2011 at 11:43
To: markgrostron@gmail.com

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Peter Muir <Peter.Muir@guildford.gov.uk>
Date: 22 October 2010 11:46
Subject: RE: TAG Minutes
To: markgrostron@gmail.com
Cc: Robert Mattock <Robert.Mattock@guildford.gov.uk>, Chris Woodhatch <Chris.Woodhatch@guildford.gov.uk>

http://www.cryoserver.com/
https://mail.google.com/mail/?view=cm&fs=1&tf=1&to=Peter.Muir@guildford.gov.uk
https://mail.google.com/mail/?view=cm&fs=1&tf=1&to=markgrostron@gmail.com
https://mail.google.com/mail/?view=cm&fs=1&tf=1&to=Robert.Mattock@guildford.gov.uk
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